
 

 

Friday 6th December 2019 
 
Weekly Communication 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Our week started with the fantastic VE-Day celebration for Year 5 at the Village Hall for their topic 
outcome.  It was brilliant to hear the children’s reflections of their theme this term and was 
equally brilliant to see the way in which they engaged with all families to share the food they had 
made and to play a number of traditional games.  Thank you to those of you who were able to 
make it! 
 

   
 
This week, we also had a visit from the author, Fay Evans.  The children were so excited to hear 
some of her stories and we know that the children who bought her book have enjoyed reading it! 
 
 
Parents’ Evening and Book Fair 
 
Thank you again to all parents who attended Parents’ Evening last week.  It was lovely to hear 
such positive comments.  Also, thank you to those of you who came to the Book Fair!  Because we 
sold so many books, we were able to order a huge amount of new books for JCA – please look out 
for these around school! 
 
 
 



 

 

Book Advent 
 
This week we have started an exciting advent draw! The children who read regularly have been 
entered into a daily draw to win a book!  Each day until Christmas, one name will be drawn from 
KS1 and one from KS2.  As ever, it is so important for children to practise reading aloud at home! 
 
 
The Christmas Countdown! 
 
We cannot believe that Christmas is nearly here!  Please find a reminder of the exciting events 
that are coming up in school over the next couple of weeks on the final page! 
 
We are sure that you will have already noticed but Christmas Jumper Day is on Wednesday 18th 
December! 
 
Wreath making workshop 
 
We look forward to welcoming parents tomorrow for the PTA’s wreath making workshop. Thank 
you to our PTA for organising such a lovely festive event.  
 
 
We wish you a fantastic weekend! 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs. T Swinburne & Mr T. Palin 
 



 

  


